
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
CRITICAL WORKERS SELF DECLARATION FORM 

This will be reviewed by school leaders and parents will receive a confirmation email if their child is to 
be offered school based provision from Monday 23rd March onwards. 

Depending on demand, we may not be able to accept all pupils of parents making a request on 
Monday 23rd March and you must not bring your child to school if you have not received a 
confirmation email from us. 

Name of child(ren)  
 

Class(es)  
 

Your job title  
 

Name and address of employer  
 
 
 
 

Will your child be required to attend 
school every day and all day during 
the period of school closure? 
 

Yes   /    No 

If no, what childcare do you 
anticipate needing? Please give 
details. 
 

 

Will your child need childcare over 
the Easter holiday period? * 
 

 

Declaration: I can confirm that I have contacted my employer and confirmed that based upon their business 
continuity arrangements, my specific role is necessary for the continuation of their essential public service. I 
understand that I will be required to provide evidence of my current employment in a Critical Worker role. 
[This could be in the form of your employment identity badge, police warrant card or letter of confirmation 
on headed paper signed by your employer.]  
I understand that if the school is able to provide care for my child, the school will need to see this to verify 
that I am in a Critical Worker role. I know that the school will verify my claim with my employer where 
necessary. 

Signed 
 
 

 

 
Date 
 

 

 
 *please note that this question is being asked because schools are being encouraged to work closely with their local 
authorities to inform any arrangements that may need to be made going forwards. We are unable to provide any further 
information about the school holiday period and there is no guarantee that your child’s school will open. 


